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SECOND YEAR IN A ROW UNQUALIFIED AUDIT REPORT FOR PUBLIC WORKS 
NORTH WEST 
 
The North West Department of Public Works has received yet another 
unqualified audit report for the 2004/2005 financial year from the Auditor 
General in the North West. 
 
In congratulating the management of the Department for the achievement of 
the unqualified audit report, received for the second year in succession, MEC 
for Public Works, Honourable Mr. Howard Yawa said, “Building on the success 
of the previous financial year, the achievement reflects a commitment to 
service excellence and compliance with financial prescripts, treasury 
regulations and policy directives. The commitment and dedication of the 
leadership collective of the department should be commended.” 
 
MEC Yawa further said, “ The achievement is in line with the department’s 
strategic objectives to among others, implement the Public Financial 
Management Act, monitor expenditure patterns, improve debt management 
and revenue collection.” 
 
 
ISSUED BY THE DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
FOR CLARITY& FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: Lesiba Moses Kgwele 
(Departmental Spokesperson) at 018-387 2447 OR 083 629 1987 
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